
E v e n t  T i t l e  

When: September 28th, 2017 at 7pm  

Where: Cardiff Center 

Come join us for a Cyberbullying Awareness Workshop and educate yourself  on the dangers and 

effects of   cyberbullying and internet crime. Detective Charles Hollendoner from the Chicago Po-

lice Special Investigations Unit will be here to do a presentation for our parents and/or guardians 

to help them better understand Internet safety and to prevent their child(ren) from becom-

ing victims to online predators and cyberbullying acts. 

 

 

 

 

Free Admission. Due to the content of the material being presented, this is for 

ADULTS  only.  Detective Hollendoner will  be presenting a kid-friendly version during 

a school presentation to all 5th-8th grade students in October 

Hosted by: St Linus FTC 
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